

Wednesday 28th February 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Scholastic Travelling Book Fair will be visiting our school from Monday 4th March until Friday 8th March.

The children will have a chance to visit the Book Fair with their class, during school time. Parents and carers are then invited to visit and purchase books from the Book fair in the Library during the following times:

- Reception pupils: Tuesday 5th March 3.30pm 3.45pm
- Year One pupils: Wednesday 6th March 3.30pm 3.45pm
- Year Two pupils: Thursday 7th March 3.30pm 3.45pm.
- There will also be an additional time slot on Friday 8th March 3.30pm-3.45pm.

Please note: We cannot accept any cash payments and <u>cannot reserve</u> any books. Please be prepared with a credit or debit card if you would like to purchase books. School staff will be present and will be available to take your payments using a QR code which will direct you to the Scholastic website.

Kind regards,

Mrs Clarkson Assistant Headteacher